
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(11 December 2020, 20:22) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Visiting restrictions update – Inverclyde Royal Hospital 
 
Patient visiting restrictions update for Inverclyde  
 
Following on from today’s core brief on hospital visiting, we can now confirm the visiting policy for 
Inverclyde Royal Hospital has been updated to reflect its status as a hospital in a tier two area.  
 
Alongside essential visitors, one additional designated visitor observing physical distancing now applies. 
 
Any further changes to guidelines with regards to level three areas will be communicated in due course as 
we continue to review the situation across sites.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

